
Compromise and apathy are what have gotten this country into the intolerable and 
inexcusable mess that we're in.These proposed gun-control laws are not about crime 
and safety but are designed to control the law-abiding citizens.If we don't enforce 
existing laws, any new laws will be just as useless.It is far easier to control the masses 
of law-abiding citizenry rather than deal with the criminal element.This is designed to 
lead to gun registration, which leads to gun confiscation, which is tyranny. I, for one, am 
fed up with this nonsense and I think I speak for a lot of voters in my community. 
Remember your oath of office to uphold the constitution. Please vote NO on SB941.    " 
The right of the people to keep and bear arms shall NOT be infringed." 
                                   Thanks, Dave Hershberger 
 


